
Summer Announcement #3
Phoenix College will be the premier provider of student-centered learning opportunities for our community 

to go far close to home.

Greetings,
Welcome to the fall semester! I want to start by sharing my tremendous gratitude to all the faculty and staff 
that worked so hard for our students this summer so that PC is prepared this fall to help students achieve 
their goals. I know it was not summer as usual and that it certainly was not easy, but we are all motivated 
to provide the very best educational experience for our students. In this newsletter, you will find updates 
regarding the following topics: Online Student Support, Syllabus Creator, Return to Work Plans, 
Convocation, and the Adjunct Welcome Experience.

Did you know that Phoenix College has a PC Online webpage for students to help them prepare for online, 
hybrid, and in-person classes? Direct your students to this page and have them complete the Canvas 
Orientation training prior to the start of class or during the first week of class to help them be successful in 
the online environment. 

Phoenix College also has a tool to help you create a college and HLC approved syllabus. Please click on 
the link to the syllabus creator and use the creator this semester for your class. Optional messages about 
COVID-19 have been added. This is an HLC sticky point for the institution. All of this is brought to you by 
our wonderful team in the CTL who is ready to assist at any time if you need help. 

/academics/pc-online
https://learn.maricopa.edu/enroll/J4Y3TL
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSey2r6hNpLmLV-fcrPhejnMxfPf9jK9oOT3NKZcoaBvplGhLQ/viewform
/employees/ctl/contact


/employees
/sites/default/files/inline/file/11769-employee-covid-19-self-screening-assessment2020.pdf
mailto:COVID@phoenixcollege.edu
http://www.phoenixcollege.edu/live
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIodO-spj0tHtA9VR_ium210g_UDetPwFkU


http://www.maricopa.edu/nondiscrimination



